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Dates for your Diary 
 

May 
• Fri 17th – 1G hosting assembly 
• Tue 21st – Zone Cross Country 
• Wed 22nd – P&C meeting 7pm in the staffroom 
• Fri 24th – 4Y hosting assembly 
• Fri 24th – Musica Viva 
• Wed 29th – Pauline McLeod Reconciliation Week 

Awards Ceremony, 5pm at Woollahra Council 
Chambers 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Congratulations to all of the students who 
participated in the K-1 and 2-6 Cross Country 
carnivals last week. It was wonderful to see 
students encouraging each other and having fun! I 
managed to get to both carnivals and I was 
incredibly proud of the exceptional behaviour 
demonstrated by all. I would also like to wish those 
students who are representing our school at the 
upcoming Zone Cross Country the best of luck! 
 
Tomorrow is Walk Safely to School Day and I 
encourage all of our families to walk and commute 
safely to school. It is a timely reminder to talk to 
your children about road rules and staying safe. The 
streets around our school can be particularly 
dangerous because they are often overcrowded and 
the vision of drivers can be obscured. Please take 
the time to read through the tips below and have 
regular conversations with your children. I have also 
included the link to a Road Safety document from 
Transport NSW if you would like further 
information: 
 
https://roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au/downloads
/keeping-our-kids-safe-around-schools.pdf 
 

 
 
 
All of our Years 3 and 5 students have begun the 
NAPLAN assessments this week. This year all tests 
are being completed online with the exception of 
the Year 3 Writing assessment, which will be a 
paper version. This week students completed the 
writing and reading assessments and next week 
they will complete the numeracy and language 
conventions assessment.  
 
All students K-6 have had their first Positive 
Behaviour for Learning (PBL) lesson this week. The 
PBL team, together with student and parent 
representatives have worked very hard over the last 
18 months to develop a set of school-wide 
expectations that will be explicitly taught to every 
child. As we know it takes a village to raise a child, 
we would appreciate you using the same language 
around expectations at home. I have included the 
first slide that refers to Whole School Settings that 
all of our students were introduced to this week. 
 
 
 

https://roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au/downloads/keeping-our-kids-safe-around-schools.pdf
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Eight of our Year 6 students play in a local 
basketball league under the name the ‘Bondi 
Racoons’. They recently won their grand final which 
was no mean feat. Congratulations to Frances, 
Audrey, Cara, Tess, Ava, Alice, Olivia and Laura! 
 

 
 
The Term 2 P&C Meeting is on Wednesday 22nd 
May at 7pm in the staffroom. The P&C meets once 
per term to hear from the Principal about new 
school programs, allocate resources, discuss 
fundraising priorities, coordinate events, find 
solutions for issues raised and much more. From 
the uniform shop and canteen to working bees, we 
make an impact on every facet of the school. 
Everyone is welcome to attend a meeting, you don’t 
have to be a formal member. It’s your chance to 
have a say in important decisions, contribute to 
discussion, or just to be the first to hear about 
exciting news and upcoming events at the school.  
Join a friendly and fun group of committed parents 
and community members for a great mid-week 
night out – wine and cheese included! 
The Mother's Day event that was organised by the 
Kindy parents on behalf of the P&C was a huge 
success. The event raised close to $6000. Thank you 
to all of the volunteers who made the morning 
possible! 

Our P&C is also having a BBQ fundraiser this 
Saturday during the Federal election. Make sure 
you come on down and grab something to eat. 
Thank you to all of the volunteers who have put up 
their hand to staff the BBQ! 
 
All volunteers and visitors to the school need a 
Work, Health and Safety (WHS) induction. Please 
read the attached pamphlet so you are familiar with 
our WHS procedures. 
 
 

Olivia Parry 
Deputy Principal 

 
 
A big hello from SAKGP. The kitchen is on culinary 
fire this week. How could simple carrot and 
pumpkin soup taste soooo good. Could it be the 
fresh turmeric and ginger from the garden? There 
are no corny jokes to be made about the corn 
fritters as they are seriously delicious. There is a 
joke however about the mushroom who was 
offered more food at dinner: 
“No thanks”, he said, “I don’t have mushroom in my 
stomach.”  
Not surprisingly there is not much left of this week’s 
menu once students sit down to eat. The eggplant 
pizza and polenta chips are not known to hang 
around for long.   
The Cape Gooseberries are starting to show some 
fruit which is exciting. Something sweet to look 
forward to. Tremendous effort has been made to 
create pea structures by certain classes and the 
brassicas are all a go! A while back I wrote about 
perpetual spinach making its way into the garden as 
a cutting. It is now in a bed and growing at a 
fantastic rate.  
 
Don’t forget to sign up when you can. Everyone is 
welcome! It does make a huge difference. 
https://signup.com/go/n5ciGB 
 
Enjoy all the political thrills and spills this weekend.  
 
Take care from 
Fiona and Sam 

https://signup.com/go/n5ciGB


Health and Safety Induction Briefing 
 
 
 

Health and Safety Induction Briefing 
Health and Safety Directorate 
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For your safety and the safety of 
others, it is a condition of entry to 
this site that you take a few minutes 
to read this brochure 

Mandatory site requirements: 
• All visitors are required to report to reception on 

arrival. 
• Observe all speed, parking and vehicular 

restrictions. 
• Obey all safety signs and barricades. 
• Violent, threatening or other unacceptable 

behaviour is not tolerated on NSW Department of 
Education premises. 

Smoking 
Smoking is not permitted on department premises. 

Alcohol and Illegal Drugs 
Alcohol and illegal drugs are not permitted. 

Weapons 
Weapons, including knives, are not permitted. 

Dangerous Goods and Hazardous Substances 
Visitors and contractors intending to bring dangerous 
goods on site must declare these at reception prior to 
entering the site. 

Reporting Injuries/Hazards 
All hazards and incidents must be reported to the 
main office. 
• Injuries will be recorded in the Register of Injuries. 
• First Aid treatment is available on site. 
Local level induction  
A local level induction will be provided upon entry to 
the school detailing site safety considerations 
including the age and nature of students. 

Contractors 
All Property NSW and School Infrastructure NSW 
contractors must: 

• complete the Facility Site Visit Log 

• advise the status of the job before leaving the site. 

All independent contractors must in addition: 

• produce all documentation in accordance with the 
local workplace safety procedures for independent 
contractors. Form 034 is located on  the 
Contractors, Volunteers and Visitor Safety page 

• sign visitors register 

For all other contractors/visitors essential 
requirements necessary to deliver required service 
are checked and recorded at a local level, this may 
include: 
• Insurances and up to date qualifications 
• Appropriate level of Working With Children Check 

(including volunteers).

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME TO 
Bondi Public School  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The New South Wales Department of Education is 

committed to the work health and safety of 
employees, students, contractors and visitors

Health and Safety 
Induction Briefing 

 
NSW Department of Education 



Safety Induction Briefing 
Emergency Procedures 
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Emergency Procedures 
In a life threatening emergency, or when Police, Fire, 
or Ambulance Services are required. 

DIAL 000 immediately 
For all emergencies, injuries, hazards or near misses, 
contact the front office on: 02 9130 6998 

Evacuation: woop woop siren 

Proceed to the safest, closest assembly point located 
on the map. Follow warden instructions. 

Lockdown: beep beep beep  

Proceed to your closest classroom, follow school staff 
instructions, or if alone lock the doors (if possible) 
and remain silent until the chief warden gives the all 
clear. 

Lockout: beep beep beep 

Entry to and from the site will be closed. Follow the 
instructions of the chief warden until advised that you 
can continue as usual. 

First Aid Officer is: Kim Morris 

Located: Office Administration Building 

Site Contact is: Michael Jones 

Located: Office Administration Building 
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 BONDI PUBLIC SCHOOL ADVERTISING 

While we are pleased to offer this space to advertisers of appropriate material both in the fortnightly bulletin on the school website and flyers, it is not possible for Bondi 
Public School to endorse any of the products and services advertised. 
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